February 20, 2004

Ms. Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Tel: (867) 766-7062 Fax: (867) 766-7074
Kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca
www.mveirb.nt.ca

Dear Ms. Cliffe-Phillips,

Deh Cho Bridge. Additional Information Related to the Application for Water Licence

Further to your email we are pleased to provide you with a digital copy in PDF format of the material listed below:

- Project Description and Preliminary Design Drawings updated January 2004
- Fish Habitat Assessment Report prepared by Golder Associates, January 2004
- ✓ Geotechnical Assessment Report prepared by EBA Engineering, February 2004
- ✓ Updated Hydrotechnical Information Report prepared by Trillium Engineering, November 2003

A hard copy of the same material was delivered to your office last week. If you have any further questions or wish additional information, please contact the undersigned at Tel (867) 920-4455, Fax (867) 873-6090, or email: jivko@theedge.ca.

Sincerely.

Jivko I. Jivkov, P.Eng.

Principal.

Jivko Engineering

Enclosure

Cc A. Gamble, Andrew Gamble and Associates